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Eileen:Here are the Four Cover Letters to accompany the Istook Letter for the House Appropriation 

Subcommittee Staffers:Note: On the Mrdeza letter, where it says "Dear ..." please cross out "Ms. Mrdeza" and 

write "Michelle" above it. Thanks for your help. TomApril 11, 1997Ms. Michelle MrdezaMajority 

ClerkTreasury, Postal Service & General Government Appropriations SubcommitteeHouse of RepresentativesB-

307 Rayburn House Office BuildingWashington, DC 20515Dear Ms. Mrdeza:I have enclosed a copy of the letter 

that Review Board Chairman Tunheim sent to Chairman Kolbe and Congressman Hoyer regarding the Board's 

one year extension. As you will recall, this is the letter that was discussed at our March 6th briefing.Thank you 

for all of your assistance. Please do not hesitate to call me at 724-0088, ext. 227, if we may provide any 

additional information.Sincerely,Thomas E. SamolukAssociate DirectorenclosureApril 10, 1997Mr. L. Seth 

StatlerOffice of the Honorable Steny H. HoyerAssociate Staff for Appropriations1705 Longworth House Office 

BuildingWashington, DC 20515Dear Mr. Statler:I have enclosed a copy of the letter that Review Board 

Chairman Tunheim sent to Chairman Kolbe and Congressman Hoyer regarding the Board's one year extension. 

As you will recall, this is the letter that was discussed at our March 6th briefing.Thank you for your time and 

attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to call me at 724-0088, ext. 227, if we may provide any 

additional information.Sincerely,Thomas E. SamolukAssociate DirectorenclosureApril 10, 1997 Mr. Paul W. 

GuppyLegislation DirectorOffice of the Honorable Ernest J. Istook, Jr.119 Cannon House Office 

BuildingWashington, DC 20515Dear Mr. Guppy:I have enclosed a copy of the letter that Review Board 

Chairman Tunheim sent to Chairman Kolbe and Congressman Hoyer regarding the Board's one year extension. 

As you will recall, this is the letter that you requested at our March 6th briefing. A copy has also been sent 

directly to Congressman Istook.Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to 

call me at 724-0088, ext. 227, if we may provide any additional information.Sincerely,Thomas E. 

SamolukAssociate DirectorenclosureApril 10, 1997 Ms. Jean-Louise BeardSenior Legislative AssistantOffice of 

the Honorable David E. Price2162 Rayburn House Office BuildingWashington, DC 20515Dear Ms. Beard:I have 

enclosed a copy of the letter that Review Board Chairman Tunheim sent to Chairman Kolbe and Congressman 

Hoyer regarding the Board's one year extension. As you will recall, this is the letter that was discussed at our 

March 6th briefing. A copy has also been sent directly to Congressman Price.Thank you for your time and 

attention to this matter. Please do not hesitate to call me at 724-0088, ext. 227, if we may provide any 

additional information.Sincerely,Thomas E. SamolukAssociate Directorenclosure
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